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September 22nd, 1928.

R. R. Blacker, Esq 
Box 313,
Pasadena, California.

• *

Dear Sir:-

I am In receipt of your kind letter addressed to Sir Arthur Currie. The Principal Is 
at present in Europe and will not be back for 
weeks. some

Keanv/hile, may I take this opportunity 
to thank you very much for your letter and the great 
benefit which your generosity has conferred on our 
University. It will,no doubt,interest you to know 
that we are making a greater effort than hitherto to 
extend the importance of the Biological sciences and 
particularly the interests of the Zoological Depart­
ment. For this reason your valuable contribution is 
all the more appreciated.

I have given instructions with reference 
to your reçuest as to the title page of the volume.

V’lth kind regards.
Very sincerely yours,

Acting Principal.


